
 

 

Y3/4 Class DT food project 

24th November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Your child will be making their ‘Lovely Lunch’ during the week of 11th Dec- 15th Dec.   
In order to provide pupils with a varied and broad experience, we politely request a 
contribution of £2.00 towards the cost of ingredients used in the unit. This contribution 
enables us to provide pupils with a quality experience.  
Could payments please be paid at the school office by Friday 8th December 2023 so 
that we are able to purchase the ingredients in time for the project.   
If you should experience difficulties providing a monetary contribution, please contact 
the school for assistance. 
Thank you for your support and contributions. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Y3/4 Team  
 

 

Child………………………………………………………. 
 
Class………………………………………………………. 
 
I am able to provide a voluntary contribution of £2.00 for the food project. 
 
I am not able to provide a voluntary contribution of £2.00 for the food project. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………. 


